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To Whom This may concern (besides the public)... 

 

This [bill] has created issues that do not constitute private choices in voting. It does 

create a certain mass selection of votes not of PERSONAL choice, and prejudice 

against a Constitutional select party of choice.  . 

 

Please, do not pass the [bill] in protection of our voting integrity.  

 

Respectfully, 

Brenda Sisson 

PCP 43, Josephine County, Oregon 

97532 


